
Cleanup at Success Mine 
Continues in 2017 

Coeur d’Alene Basin Cleanup	 May 2017 

Cleanup work at the old Success Mine will 
start up again when weather conditions 
clear. The complex is located up in the 
East Fork Ninemile area. The CDA Work 
Trust expects the cleanup to take 4 years. 
Regular local roads will remain open. The 
access roads highlighted on the map, 
between the Success Complex and the 
Waste Consolidation Area, are expected 
to be closed to the public Monday 
through Friday from 5 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

Those roads will be open for public access 
after 6 p.m. Monday through Friday and 
all day on Saturday and Sunday. Trucks will 
haul contaminated waste from Success to 
the Waste Consolidation Area up canyon. 
The project will help control sources of 
heavy metals like lead, protecting the 
local ecology and people downstream. 
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Cleaning up the old Success Mine will protect the local ecology 
and people downstream. 
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Old mine tailings contain heavy metals.

For More Information 

CONTACTS: Tracy Chellis, EPA 
206-553-6326 • 800-424-4372 ext. 6326 
chellis.tracy@epa.gov 

Dan Meyer: CDA Work Trust, 208-783-0222 

EPA Cleanup Website: 
http://go.usa.gov/chbKH 

Facebook: 
http://www.facebook.com/cdabasin 

Alternative formats are available. 
For reasonable accommodation, please call 
Andrea Lindsay at 206-553-1896 

	TTY users, please call the Federal 
Relay Service at 800-877-8339 and 
ask for Andrea at 206-553-1896. 
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